From: Mr. Paul Agius [mailto:paulagius@ftml.net]
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 4:42 AM

To: XxxX

Subject: POTENTIAL CASE

Greetings,

We are in need of a business and contract lawyer as there is urgent thing to advise.
I'1l look forward to hearing back from you.

All the best,

Mr. Paul Agius.



